
 

Bridgestone Construction Limited Ordsall Dock 5 

 

Bridgestone Construction 
Ordsall Dock 5,  

Fairbrother Street, 
Manchester, M53EN 

 

Bridgestone Construction are a local family run business based in Hyde. The company was established in the early 
2000’s and have been building residential schemes in and around Manchester ever since. During this time, it has 

been our aim to build a good relationship with the local communities that we work in.
 
 
 
 
On May 16th, we handed over an additional  
152 apartments, underground car park, planted  
and furnished podium, bin store, cycle stores,  
tenant stores, laundry room, green finger  
(running between the site of ourselves and  
Beaumont Morgan) and Section 278 works on 
Fairbrother Street.  
 
Block A1 (Towers 1-3) and Block A3 (Towers 7-9) 
have now completed alongside the previously  
handed over area of Block A2 (Towers 4-5).   
This completes the Block A section (comprised 
of Towers 1-9) which sits on Ordsall Lane. 
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Residents of Dock 5 now have access and 
private use of all facilities. 
 
Further information is available to view online 
via the website (https://www.dock5.co.uk/) 
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Blocks B & C are due for handover at the end of  
the year with another 121 plots, retail unit, gym, 
cinema, residents lounge and final external 
works. 
 
Site access remains at the end of Fairbrother 
Street, but all works will now take place by the 
river with Block C completing prior to Block B. 
 
 
 
 
We look forward to updating you with the 
progress of the build and hope that it is not 
interrupting your daily life too much.  
 
As a community, we’re all helping to raise the 
standards in the local area by providing superb 
residential living in place of the run-down 
commercial units that once stood. 
 
The site contact for this scheme is  
Harry Galloway (Project Director) 07913102055

 

Ongoing works 
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